
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Wilmington Town Clerk <wilmclrk@sover.net> 
Date: April 15, 2015 at 8:43:37 PM EDT 
To: <dsweaney@leg.state.vt.us>, <devans@leg.state.vt.us>, 
<ddevereux@leg.state.vt.us>, <jcole@leg.state.vt.us>, 
<scoplelandhanzas@leg.state.vt.us>, <mhigley@leg.state.vt.us>, 
<rhubert@leg.state.vt.us>, <robsplow@comcast.net>, <plewis@leg.state.vt.us>, 
<lmartin@leg.state.vt.us>, <mtownsend@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Same Day Voter Registration  

Dear Legislators – I support the position taken by the Vermont Municipal 
Clerks & Treasurers Association regarding Same Day Voter Registration and 
ask you to as well.  VMCTA worked closely with the Senate to move the 
effective date of any legislation to 2017 with an understanding that the 
Secretary of State will work with VMCTA this summer to resolve the 
remaining issues before same day registration goes into effect.  
  
Again, I respectfully ask that you listen to the wisdom of the good folks who 
will have to carry out this law, and support our concerns. 
  
Thank you – Susie Haughwout, Wilmington Town Clerk  
  

Susie Haughwout 
Wilmington Town Clerk 
P. O. Box 217 
Wilmington, VT 05363 
Ph: 802-464-5836 
Email: wilmclrk@sover.net 
  
Town Website: www.wilmingtonvermont.us 
  
Please note that this email message, along with any response or reply, is considered 
public record, and thus, subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law 
(1 V.S.A. § 315-320). Thank You. 
  
 

mailto:wilmclrk@sover.net
mailto:dsweaney@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:devans@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:ddevereux@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:jcole@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:scoplelandhanzas@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:mhigley@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:rhubert@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:robsplow@comcast.net
mailto:plewis@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:lmartin@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:mtownsend@leg.state.vt.us
mailto:wilmclrk@sover.net
http://www.wilmingtonvermont.us/

